
Important Notice regarding Pirate 

Pizza Party & Outdoor Classroom   

 

Ahoy Lochside Parents! 

This Thursday October 23rd at 5:30pm is the LEPAC Pirate Pizza Party.   Funds raised at the event will be 

used to help build an outdoor classroom near the upper playground.    Our goal for Thursday’s Pirate 

Pizza Party will be to raise $2,000.00 for the outdoor classroom.   

To reach this goal we have instituted a ticket system for food and activities similar to the one we used at 

last year’s end of school picnic at Braefoot Community Centre. 

The ticket system is very straightforward: 

 Each ticket will cost $1 with a special family pack of 25 tickets for $20.     

 4 tickets will buy a pizza/hot dog meal and 1 ticket will purchase a cupcake  

 Entry to major activities such as the Cupcake Walk and the courtyard’s Haunted Pirate Lair will 

require one ticket per person.   

 Additional donation bins will also be present, we thank you for your kind support. 

Over the last several months many parents, students and teachers have given time and effort to this 

event.    We have also received a variety of donations and volunteers from a diverse group including: the 

Maritime Museum of BC, Galey and Madrona Farms, Audrey Hayes Art Studio, Victoria Garden 

Sprinklers, Poppy Photography, Esquimalt Buccaneer Days, Claremont High School, UVic Drama 

Department and the Vancouver Island Pirates Association (VIP).     

But to make this event a real success, here is how you can help:    

1. Please donate a tray of cupcakes for our cupcake walk.  To confirm your baking please email  
lepacvolunteers@gmail.com  Cupcakes will be accepted at the school kitchen anytime Thursday.  
No nuts please.  

 
2. Volunteer for at the event.   A quick 30 minutes is all we ask and would be greatly appreciated.  

If you are interested, please email lepacvolunteers@gmail.com  
 

3. Children must be accompanied by an adult so dress up your family and bring them to the party 
on Thursday.    The  less spooky Pirate Lair runs from 5:45 to 6:30pm, with scarier elements 
added for older kids from 7 to 8:30pm.   

 
So that’s it.  A little bit of help and a couple of extra dollars from each family and we will have reached 

our goal to start construction as soon as possible on this exciting new educational opportunity for the 

Lochside community.    Thanks again and we look forward to seeing you on Thursday!  

Regards, 

LEPAC 
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